
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

December 2017 

Project update – Intersection improvements on Hoxton Park Road 
and Hume Highway, Liverpool 

The NSW Government is funding this proposal as part of its $300 million 
Urban Roads Pinch Point Program, which aims to reduce congestion and 
improve travel times on Sydney’s busiest corridors 

 
Roads and Maritime Services invited feedback from the community and stakeholders in November and 
December 2017 on proposed intersection improvements on Hoxton Park Road and Hume Highway, 
Liverpool. 

We received feedback from three people with one person supporting the proposal and two people 
opposing the proposal due to the improvements not fixing the current congestion issues from their 
perspective. 

After considering all responses, we have decided to proceed with the traffic improvements as proposed.  

We thank everyone for considering the proposal and taking time to provide their feedback. 

Next steps 

Roads and Maritime will further develop the proposed intersection improvements. 

We will keep the community informed as we progress with this project. 

Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact our Project Manager, Adam Hooley, on 1800 572 004 
or pinchpoint@rms.nsw.gov.au. 

For more information on our projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au. 
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